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I oppose Bill SB 769. This bill goes against the will of the majority of Oregonians who 

are opposed to trophy hunting of cougars with the use of packs of dogs. Voters have 

twice opposed the inhumane and unsporting use of hounds to trophy hunt cougars 

for sport and recreation because it is cruel and violates the ethics of fair chase. The 

majority of Oregonians have made it clear they are opposed to the trophy hunting of 

Oregon’s cougars. Please respect the will of the people and reject Bill SB 769. 


